Ana Juan meets with representatives of the beach concessionaires association

Today Ana Juan, President of the Consell de Formentera, met with representatives of the
island's beach concessionaires to explain first-hand the status of the process of awarding beach
concessions for this season, as the Consell has already reported publicly in recent days. It
should be noted that tendering process is public and still ongoing.

President Juan also informed her interlocutors of the governing committee's decision to ask the
contracting committee to review the economic viability reports of each of the bids and to request
a certificate of actual ownership from the companies presented in the public tender.
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